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Stedman Applauds Alaska Class Ferry Decision
Selection of Ketchikan Shipyard provides jobs and new opportunities for Alaskans
SITKA - Today, Senator Bert Stedman (R-Sitka) applauded the selection of Alaska Ship & Drydock’s Ketchikan Shipyard to be the construction manager and general contractor for the Alaska Class Ferry project.
The announcement by the Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities (DOT&PF) moves the project to the final design phase, and gives Alaska’s in-state shipyard first option in negotiating a contract to construct the first Alaska Class ferry.
“For several years, I’ve worked with Governor Parnell and his administration to advance this important project,” said Senator Stedman. “Today’s announcement shows Alaska’s ferries can be built here in Southeast Alaska.”
The Alaska Class Ferry project will build the next generation of vessels for the Alaska Marine Highway System (AMHS).  Senator Stedman has been committed to a reliable ferry system that is responsive to communities and the 300,000 passengers who ride the Marine Highway every year.  As Co-Chair of the Senate Finance Committee, Senator Stedman worked with legislators and the administration to secure $120 million over the course of several years for construction of the vessel.   
 “I’d like to thank the Governor and the department for their decision. I will continue working with the administration and legislative colleagues to expand transportation and marine construction for our state,” Senator Stedman said.

As lead shipyard for the project, Ketchikan Shipyard will partner with DOT&PF to complete the vessel design during the next 12 months and begin discussions on constructing the vessel.
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